Catechists
Recognized for their
Years of Service

Pictured, from left to right:

Fr. Michael Holzmann (Pastor),

Karyn Gillan, Bishop Robert J. Coyle,

Jennifer Miller (Coordinator of Religious Education),
Kimberly Arbocus, and Laura Albanese
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Congratulations to these catechists who have served over 10 Years.
They were recognized for their years of service on Sunday, October 27th,
at the Church of Our Lady of Mount Carmel in Patchogue.

St. Pius X Award
honoring 10 Years of Service or more

Kimberly Arbocus (14 Years), Amy Cusumano (14 Years), Michele Alderdice (12 Years),
Kristin Prete (11 Years), Laura Albanese (10 Years), and Maria Wenstrom (10 Years)

Mother Cabrini Award for 35 Years of Service or more
Karyn Gillan 36 Years of Service



